
The University of Texas at Arlington 
Arlington, Texas 76019 

Student Congress Office 

August 12, 1975 

MEMORANDUM TO: President Nedderman 

FROM: Bill Eden, President of Student Congress 

VIA: Dean Duke ~ 5- 1 g- 7E 

At the August 12, 1975 meeting of Student Congress, the attached 
resolutions were passed, all dealing with various parking problems 
here on the campus of UTA. 

In addition to resolution I5-18, dealing with handicapped parking, 
Student Congress feels that t he University Police should enforce more 
strictly those motorists who park in those spaces reserved for 
handicapped parking only. 

Should you have any questions on any of these resolutions, please 
do not hesitate to call me. 

Sincerely _ 

'p;/(/4£?:e~ 
Bill Eden 

BE/skm 

enc. 

An Equal Opportunities/Affzrmative Action Employer 

-



• ( -,t t 

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT ARLINGTON 
STUDENT CONGRESS 

RESOLUTION NUMBER: 75-18 

SUBJECT: Handica~ped Parking 

AUTHOR: Denise Howard 

SPONSOR: Kayo Mullins 

DATE SUBMITTED: April 28, 1975 

DATE CONSIDERED: April 29, 1975 

REFERRED TO: Student Affairs Committee 

ACTION TAKEN: Tabled (6-3-75) 
Tabled (7-1-75) 
Passes (8-12-75) 

REMARKS: 

14-0-0 

Whereas; getting a college education is difficult enough without any 
physical barriers, and, 

Whereas; UTA is attempting to achieve status as a model institution for 
handicapped students, 

Be it therefore resolved that, 

1. Handicapped students be allowed to park in any legal parking space, and, 

2. Existing handicapped parking spaces be retained. 



September 2.4, 1975 

MEMORANDUM TO: Mr. Bill Eden 

THROUGH: 

SUBJECT: 

Dean Wayne Duke 

Student Congress Resolution 75•18 
Handicapped Parking 

Our office has checked with several different areas concerning parking 
problems which might be encountered by handicapped students. It is 
our understanding that the size of the handicapped parking baa been 
enlarged so that these students can have better accessibility to and from 
their vehicles. In addition, various University representatives are 
maintaining close relations with the Handicapped Students Association 
concerning problems which they might encounter. In conferring with 
Chief Megaaon, we find that he has not received any complaints regarding 
parking difficulties encountered by handicapped students. 

We will certainly continue to monitor handicapped parking and if there are 
problems which need correction, we will make every effort to make the 
necessary changes. 

WHN:bb 

W. H. Nedderman 
President 
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